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Well Done

Well done and thank you to all our classes that quietly practised their own celebration of Christmas. Please do go
to our school website to watch their mini productions.

Our new web address is: https://www.feckenhamceprimary.co.uk

God Bless and Merry Christmas

We have come to the end of our first term everyone! As always, the weeks have gone by very quickly; to think
our Reception pupils have completed one third of their first year at school!

It has been a term like no other (no prizes for guessing why!) and | would like thank all our parents and carers
who have been so supportive in unusual circumstances. Thank you for coping with changes to start times, finish
times; wearing masks on the school run and all while missing out on some of those wonderful little moments
that we normally take for granted (watching the Nativity in person for one).

| cannot praise our children enough for their enthusiasm each and every week and also how they have coped
admirably with the disappointments of also missing out on those special times and events that primary school
brings. What a fantastic bunch!

We sincerely hope that all our families have a joyful Christmas in whatever form that takes this year and we look
forward with hope that 2021 brings our communities, local and beyond peace and restoration.

God bless and Merry Christmas.

School Opening

School re-opens for pupils on Tuesday 5" January 2021

Merry Christmas and

A Happy New Year




